Parish of Newmarket on Fergus - Carrigerry - The Wells

Parish Office open on Mon, Tue, Thur & Friday 10.00am - 2.30pm. Closed on Wednesdays.
Parish website: www.newmarketonfergusparish.ie / Tel: 061 - 368127 / email: officec@newmarketonfergusparish.ie

Parish Team Sacristans
. - . 18th Sundav in Ordinar Bridget O’ Halloran : Newmarket
Fr. Michael Collins:  Tel: 700883 / 087 6389847 y y Mary Barron: The Wells
Mary Power: Parish Secretary 31st July 2022 Bernadette Glynn: Carrigerry
Newmarket
Sat 30th 18.00 Paddy Cusack, Ballinooskny

Sun 31st 11.00 Richard Michael Flynn, Urlan
John and Gerry Murray & deceased family members
Mon Ist 10.00 Special Intention
Tue 2nd 10.00 Daily Mass
Wed 3rd  10.00 Daily Mass
Thur 4th  10.00 Daily Mass
Fri 5th  10.00 Michael and Margaret McMahon, Knocknagun Cross
Sat 6th 18.00 Peg Kennelly, Ballycar Road. Month’s Mind
Carmel Shanagher, Glenaifreann. Month’s Mind
Sun 7th  11.00 Sheelagh Mulkerrins, Kilnasoolagh Park
Flan Enright, Carrowmeer, memorial

Wells
Sun 31st 10.00 Donal Dinan.
Sun 7th  10.00 Mike Kelly, Clonmoney North

Carrigerry
Sun 31st 9.00 Nora Reidy, Treenahow. Month’s Mind
Sun 7th  9.00 Maisie and Joe Duggan, Clenagh

- Recent Deaths:
! l j Your kind prayers are asked for the happy repose of the souls of
};&;{/’fs

>

Michael John Quigney, father of Aine Meehan, Mooghaun North
James Ginnane, Carhue
John Keane, brother of Carmel Laffan, Urlan

May their souls and the souls of our Faithful Departed rest in the peace of Christ.

Welcome back Fr Michael. .
Fatima Hour
We hope you feel refreshed
after your break and wish
j You the very best for the The Rosary is recited every
 year ahead. first Saturday from 2pm to
3pm. You are welcome to
jOin us iIl Newmarket O my Jesus, for, ivs our sins
Church on Saturday 6th sav!:e us frc;m tﬁe fires of hell, '
Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or August at 2pm even if for  § *iRcaIse e e

email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie just one decade. e i

Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday
Office opens on Mon, Tue,
Thur & Fri from 10am to 2.30pm




Sum of money found near Euro Spar recently.
Contact Parish Office for further details. Newmarket-On-Fergus Senior

Citizens Group Annual Church Gate

- Collection : will take place on Sat Aug
Clarecastle Day Centre will be closed from | | g% and Sun Aug 7" . All proceeds from

Monday 1st August to the 7th. Re-opening this collection will go towards
Monday 8th August. Christmas Party.

Childline Limerick is currently recruiting for volunteers for our unit in Limerick city centre.
Volunteers are trained to actively listen, empower and support young people on the phone
or through web chat and text. Children and young people can contact the service to talk
about anything that is on their mind and our goal is to ensure there is someone there to
listen. If you feel you have a listening ear, and can commit to a four hour shift each week,
then why not get involved in your local Childline service. If you would be interested in
finding out more about the role, please contact Catriona by email at Catrio-
na.Mullahey@ispcc.ie’

ALONE is a national organisation that strives to ENCOUNTER SCHOOL OF MINISTRY ,
enable older people to age at home, safely and Are you hungry for more? Do you want to go deeper in

. your faith? Do you want to live from your identity as a
securely, for as long as they wish. We work child of God? Then, this course is for you. The Encoun-

with all.older peOP1?, in(_:luding those WhO are ter School of Ministry is a dynamic training program
lonely, isolated, frail or ill, homeless, living in designed to teach, equip, and activate you in the full
poverty, or are facing other difficulties. If you supernatural lifestyle of Jesus so that you can walk with

God in intimacy and demonstrate his love and power to
the world around you! Drawing from the richness of
our Catholic heritage we are offering an online training

are an
older person who would like to learn more

about this service, please call ALONE’s Nation- program for Ireland, designed to take you to the next
al level in your ministry. Enrolment is for one year, so
Support Line on 08 1 8 222 024 Available seven you can discern your continuation as a Year 2 student.

Our curriculum and content is rooted in Catholic Tradi-
tion and faithful to Catholic teaching. Classes are held
on Thursdays at 7:30pm from mid-September through

days a week from 8am — 8pm.
ALONE’s Visitation Support & Befriending

Service matches older people who would like May. For more information visit https://
additional social contact with a volunteer who encounterschool.org/online-campus-ireland/ Be sure to
provides companionship through a weekly visit. select the Online — English Campus and you will then

be able to choose the 7:30 IST / 2:30pm ET time slot

We work with a number of older people in the : P
for your zoom session! Places are limited!

Killaloe area who would like for someone to
visit them. Are you that someone? s sk sk ok sk sk sk sk ok skosk ok skoskskoskok
If you would like to volunteer with ALONE see
the volunteer section of the Alone.ie website or “Benburb Priory will soon host a day conference on
email Aoife.Dennehy@alone.ie. the meaning crisis (rise in suicides, depression, and

more) and the Christian way, today. The conference
will feature leading Christian thinkers, including Paul

SCOIL NA MAIGHDINE MHUIRE. Kingsnorth, Paul Vander Klay, and Fr Calvin Robin-
SPLIT THE POT WINNER son. This event will take place on Friday 2™ September.
July 27,2022 i Tickets are available at Benburbpriory.com now. All
Pot was €348 and envelope bought in EuroSpar are welcome.”

Winners were Obair Creche Staff. . The Meaning Crisis, Modernity. and the Christian Way:
Thank you to all who support our draw every week, A Benburb Priory Conference - Benburb Priory

to the local business owners who make envelopes for the
draw available. Thanks too to the Parents’ Council who
facilitate the draw every weetk.

Weekly Collection : Last week the collection amounted to €1504.00. We wish to
acknowledge all donations, whether received through the basket collection in church via
coin or envelope, or through the donate button on our website

https:/ /www.newmarketonfergusparish.ie/donate/ or dropped to the office. We have also
been notified of donations made through the Killaloe Diocesan Website which will be
forwarded in due course. Thank you all very much for your continued generous support.




